MlleUkee Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski

City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

April 15,2014
Ms. Michelle D. Stewart
5542 N. 53" St.
Milwaukee, WI 53218
Re: CCFN 131625
Dear Ms. Stewart,

I am in receipt of your undated letter received by my office on April 15, 2014, relating to
the above-referenced council file number.

As you are likely aware, this claim was disallowed and indefinitely postponed by the
Common Council at its meeting on April 2, 2014, following the earlier recommendation
of the Judiciary and Legislation Committee.

Given the council’s action, there is no further redress that my office can offer you.

Should you have further questions, please feel free to contact me at the address given
below.

Sincerely,
el
es R Owcez
ity Clerk

Cc:  Council File 131625
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